
The Flood Protection Authority will be bringing you news and information about our critical,
state-of-the-art flood defense system and the team that manages, operates and maintains
that system through future newsletters and other publications. To view the newsletter,
please follow the link here: FPA Newsletter 2018.

For additional information about the Authority and our Flood Defense System, visit our
website “floodauthority.org” by clicking on the link: https://www.floodauthority.org/

Comments, suggestions and additions to our subscription list can be sent to:

Glenda Boudreaux, Southeast Louisiana Flood Protection Authority-East

 

Contact: Telephone: (504) 262-8910, gboudreaux@floodauthority.org

Attorneys by State

Lambert J. "Joe" Hassinger
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Edition of New Quarterly Newsletter

https://gallowaylawfirm.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/FPA-Newsletter-2018-.pdf
https://www.floodauthority.org/
mailto:gboudreaux@floodauthority.org
https://gallowaylawfirm.com/lawyer/lambert-j-joe-hassinger-jr/

